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HSLI Listserv currently has 84 members.  
HSLI Board Listserv currently has 14 members. 
 
We moved from the University of Iowa hosting our listserv, to a self-hosted site in the fall 
(around October-November 2024). Stacey Knight-Davis set the new listservs up with 
DreamHost (our website provider). She migrated the lists that Linda Feinberg so carefully 
maintained. I then did some spot checking and removing, adding email addresses over the 
coming months. We worked through a few minor issues mainly with addresses that were 
incorrect. I have not heard of any major issues with the new lists.  
 
I’ve performed ongoing additions (new members) and removal as Jonna sends those to me.  
 
In preparation of this report we realized we were not archiving posts, so therefore I could not 
give you statistics on how many posts we’ve had. That has now been turned on so at the next 
meeting I should be able to report those numbers.  
 
What do you want to see from a listserv report?  

 


